
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PERSONNEL 

 

June 20, 2018 

 

To:  Dylan Rodriguez 

Riverside Division Academic Senate 

    

From:  Vyjayanthi Chari, Chair  

Committee on Academic Personnel 

   

Re: Proposed Changes to Implementation Procedures for the Health Sciences 

Compensation Plan 

 

CAP considered the proposed changes to the campus implementation procedures for the 

Health Sciences Compensation Plan. The Committee found no issues with the proposed 

language and did not have any substantial comments to add. 

 

 

 


